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Dorianne Almann
417 Plain Rd
Hinsdale, NH 03451

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,
Hello:

There has been so much noise about Northern Pass--for and against--that | looked into the matter for
myself. Just as my research into a proposed C&D sorting site and incinerator proposed for my town
years ago showed that proposal to be a terrible idea, so too has my research into Northern Pass shown
this project to likewise be inappropriate.

I've had a next-to-impossible time finding costs connected to the project. I've had no trouble finding
lists of benefits, but | can't find data as to costs. Furthermore, LEI's study released to the public
contains redacted sections to the degree my ability to assess its findings is compromised.

Of great concern is the fact that the study falls far short of an objective assessment/analysis of the
negative impacts sure to be felt by the tourism industry. Tourism is NH's second largest revenue
generator, and as such, needs to be safeguarded.

There are other concerns | have including the fact NPT is a very expensive line to build.

From everything | can see, The Northern Pass Project will be a detriment--not a boon--to NH, and so, |

am opposed to the project.

Sincerely,
Dorianne Almann


mailto:rottienh@hotmail.com
mailto:Pamela.Monroe@sec.nh.gov

